
 

 
Town of North Stonington 

Board of Selectmen  
Special Meeting 

New Town Hall Conference Room 
July 29, 2019 

5:00 PM 
 

 
MINUTES 
 
First Selectman Mike Urgo, Selectman Bob Carlson, and Selectman Nita Kincaid attended 
the Capital Improvement Workgroup meeting.  Also in attendance were Christine Dias, 
Administration & Finance Officer, Joe Rubino, Assistant Highway Foreman, Jen Welborn, 
Board of Education, and Juliet Hodge, Planning, Development & Zoning Official.  The group 
reviewed the approved capital budget for the current fiscal year and the 5-year plan. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christine Dias 


